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New IPPF Publication 

This is a quarterly Medical Bulletin for doc- 
tors throughout the world. The Bulletin will 
provide information on recent developments in 
fertility control, summaries of important papers, 
news of forthcoming international meetings, and 
other information of value and assistance to 
doctors. It will feature comment by acknow- 
ledged experts in the research and practical 
aspects of fertility control. 

The Bulletin is a publication of the IPPF 
Medical Committee, which, for editorial conve- 
nience, has delegated responsibility to a small 
sub -committee resident in London. The com- 
mittee, under the chairmanship of Sir Theodore 
Fox, Director of the British Family Planning 

Association and former editor of The Lancet, 
includes Professor P. J. Huntingford, M.B., B.S., 

M.R.C.O,G., Professor of the Department of 
Obstetrics at St. Mary's Hospital, W. W. 
Holland, M.B., B.S., Senior Lecturer in Social 
Medicine at St. Thomas' Hospital Medical 
School, and W. Brass, M.A., of the London 
School of Hygiene, Reader in Medical Demo- 
graphy. R. L. Kleinman, M.B., Ch.B., D. (Obst), 
R.C.O.G., has been appointed editor of the IPPF 
Medical Bulletin. 

The Bulletin will be sent free of charge to 
interested, medically qualified people and to 
libraries, universities and other institutions who 
request it. 

ASIA -PACIFIC ACADEMY OF OPHTHALMOLOGY 

The Third Congress in Singapore 

Preliminary Announcement and Invitation 

The next 4 -yearly Third Congress of the 
Asia -Pacific Academy of Ophthalmology will 
be held in Singapore during the first week of 
August, 1968. 

The First Congress was held in Manila 1960 
and the Second Congress in Melbourne, 1964. 

For the Third Congress the scientific pro- 
gramme has been scheduled as follows: 

1. Major theme: "Prevention of Blindness 
in the Asia -Pacific Area with particular 
reference to Trachoma and Nutritional 
ocular conditions". 

2. Minor theme: "Recent advances in sur- 
gery with particular reference to 
management of ocular conditions in 
our region". 

3. Free papers. 
4. Films. 

5. Instrument Exhibition. 

6. Scientific Exhibition. 

The language of the Congress is English. 

The Congress Organising Committee invites: 
1. Films of a scientific or clinical problem 

of value to ophthalmology. 
2. Scientific papers of not longer than 20 

minutes duration, followed by 10 minutes 
discussion. 

Intention to participate in the Congress must 
be notified to the Organising Committee as 
early as possible. Films and scientific papers must 
be notified before September 30th 1967. Ab- 
stracts, of not more than 200 words must reach 
the Committee before April 30th 1968 and the 
complete text before June 30th 1968. 

For further information or for further 
notices please write to the Organising Secretary 
c/o Ophthalmic Department, General Hospital, 
Singapore, 3. 


